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March 28, 1994-
. ,

,

Docket Nos. 50-338
and 50-339

Mr. W. L. Stewart
Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Virginia Electric and Power Company
5000 Dominion Blvd.
Glen Allen, Virginia 23060

Dear Mr. Stewart:

SUBJECT: NORTH ANNA 1 AND 2 - WITHDRAWAL OF AN AMENDMENT REQUEST
(TAC NOS. M87029 AND M87030)

'

By letter dated July 2,1993, you applied for amendments to the North Anna
Power Station, Unit Nos. I and 2 Operating License Nos. NPF-4 and NPF-7,
respectively. The proposed change would have modified the facility Technical'
Specifications pertaining to the steam generator inspection reduction after
steam generator replacement. Subsequently, by letter dated March 1,.1994, you
withdrew the amendment request.

The Commission has filed the enclosed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for
Amendment to facility Operating License with the Office of the federal
Register for publication.

Sincerely,

(Original Signed Dy)

Leon B. Engle, Project Manager
Project Directorate II-2
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II .

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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